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Equal parenting time is in the best interest of the child.  I believe we owe it to children 

to allow this bill into law automatically making equal shared custody in Oregon, 

eliminating child support when the bill passes.  Both parents being responsible for the 

care and needs of the child while in their custody.  Current custody agreements 

should be reviewed and modified.  Children rely on both parents for love and support 

and  parents should strive to instill the best of themselves in their child.  I am 

supporting HB3095 wholeheartedly                                      

Thank you 

Kathy Wilson 


